OPT OUT LETTER FOR NUT FREE TABLE

Dear Parents,

You indicated that your child has a peanut or tree nut allergy. All children with nut allergies
will be seated at our nut-free table in the cafeteria. For the safety of all our students, no
foods containing peanuts or tree nuts are permitted at the nut-free lunch table. If you prefer
that your child not sit at this table during lunch, please complete this form and return it to
the CES Health Office. This form must be completed each year. If you have any questions, we
encourage you to contact the school health office.

Mrs. Rydell, School Nurse

Student Name Grade

My child does not need to be seated at the Nut-Free table during lunch.

Parent Signature Date

Parent Name




